
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 29, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

At 3:00 pm on Friday, May 29th, the RDKB declared a local state of emergency in response to potential 

for moderate to high levels of flooding across the Boundary early next week 

(https://emergency.rdkb.com/Current-Emergencies/2020-Freshet).  

As a response to this notice, SD51 is cancelling school on Monday June 1st and Tuesday, June 2nd.    

We recognize this news will heighten an already anxious community, but we know our Boundary 

communities will pull together to support each other during this stressful time.  

We anticipate many of our staff and students may be directly or indirectly impacted by this event, 

therefore, teachers will not assign schoolwork on Monday or Tuesday of next week  

Assuming EOC models are accurate, our return to school services will commence on Wednesday, June 

3rd.  We will continue to provide daily updates via email, Facebook and school websites starting Monday.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ken Minette 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

School District No. 51 (Boundary) 
Box 640, 1021 Central Avenue 

Grand Forks, BC  V0H 1H0 

PHONE:  250-442-8258  FAX:  250-442-8800 

Website:  www.sd51.bc.ca 

https://emergency.rdkb.com/Current-Emergencies/2020-Freshet

